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Divisional Manager's Report 

1. Purpose 

To inform the Committee about the activities and progress of the Landcare 
Division since the Committee’s last meeting. 

2. Significance of the decision 

The matters for decision in this report do not trigger the significance policy of 
the Council or otherwise trigger section 76(3)(b) of the Local Government Act 
2002. 

3. Managers’ reports 

The Departmental Managers reports are attached. 

4. Comment 

The Flood Protection department is making good progress with this years 
works programme.  We have a lot on, but most jobs seem to be coming 
together well.  The generally fine and settled weather is a big help to both Jeff 
Evans and Garry Baker in progressing the remaining flood repairs, and the 
maintenance programme in general. 

In the Regional Parks & Forests, most of what we work hard to do all year 
happens over the next couple of months.  While others are relaxing over 
Christmas, most of our staff are working long hours to make sure that the 
public can enjoy their summer in a pleasant and safe way. 

On a final note, although it may sound premature, Landcare would like to take 
the opportunity to wish the Committee all the best for the festive season, and 
look forward to working with you again in the new year. 
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5. Recommendations 

That the Committee: 

1. Receives the report. 

2. Notes the content of the report. 

Report prepared by: Report prepared by:  

Geoff Dick Murray Waititi  
Manager, Flood Protection Manager, Parks  Forests  
 
Attachment 1:   Departmental reports 


